
Hello to whomever is reading this, 
 
i applaud the creation of a walking path from Wheeler to Nehalem to Manzanita, NOT along the highway. 
 
i’m not quite sure how a walking path could be created between Wheeler and Nehalem without going along 
the highway, at least over the bridge! 
 
Walking is healthy for mind and body. 
 
Please consider this a YES vote for creation of a Wheeler-Nehalem-Manzanita walking trail.   
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Lucile W. Brook 
Nehalem resident 
 


